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EAA Chapter 100 is a nonprofit 
association involved in the 
promotion of aviation through 
adult and youth education, 
hands-on training, building and 
maintenance of experimental 
aircraft, and through community 
awareness programs. 
 
This publication by EAA Chapter 
100, Inc. is for the use, 
education and occasional 
enjoyment of its members and 
others. No claim is made for the 
accuracy or applicability of 
information herein. Editorial 
content is the opinion of the 
contributor not necessarily the 
position of either EAA Chapter 
100 or the Experimental Aircraft 
Association. 
 
Reader submissions and 
comments are strongly 
encouraged. 

EAA Chapter 100 Upcoming Events: 
 

See http://RSTGA.44rf.com for detailed information 
on local GA events including EAA Chapter 100 
events.  Below is a summary of our EAA events. 

 
________________________________________________________ 
 
EAA Chapter 100 Young Eagles rally-  September 7th, Rochester 
airport. 
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If you have participated in our Young Eagles rally in the past, you should have 
receive an invitation from the new Young Eagles Rally registration website or 
an email from Dick Fechter.  If you are a ground volunteer at the rally, please 
check your spam email folder, your invitation may be waiting there.  The rally 
is September 7th at the Rochester airport. 
 

The website is https://youngeaglesday.org?602 

 

The process is a bit unusual, you either respond to the email invitation or 
create a login. Once you do that, Dick or Jim Owens will accept your request 
then you receive an email confirming that you will participate or not in the 
event.  
 
Thanks, 
Jim Owens 
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